
         13th September 2021 

Dear Parents 

As you already know we have launched our new school website this September 

with a totally new look. We hope you will enjoy reading the information we have 

included and all the new photos! 

As we have re-organised the way in which the information is displayed, we 

thought you may like some general pointers so that you will find it easier to 

navigate around. 

On first entering the site, you will notice that our Home screen displays a 

message saying the website is still under construction. However, for the most 

part it is complete, but we know the forms in both the Community…Friends of 

Fawkham and Contact Us pages do not work as we are currently awaiting an 

upgrade to the software that is out of our control. 

You will also find our weekly prayer and thought for the week as well as a scroll 

bar which will highlight any important events during the coming week. 

As always, parent communication is at the forefront of our thoughts so we 

wanted to make it almost a “one stop shop” for you. Go to the Parent’s section 

where almost everything you need to know can be found including: 

Calendar 

Classes 

Clubs 

Headteacher Newsletters 

Internet Safety and Social Media 

Medical 

Parking 

School Fruit and Veg Scheme for KS1 

School Lunches 

Severe Weather Guidance 

Uniform 

 

most of which are self-explanatory. 

 

 



 

However, you will probably find the Calendar and Class pages to be the most 

useful for you on a week to week basis. 

In the Calendar page you will find dates for the diary (by clicking on the “button”) 

which you can then download and print and you will soon also be able to 

subscribe to the calendar (it is free) to import all the dates directly into your own 

electronic calendar. 

If you would just like to see what’s happening when, at a glance, scroll down to 

the visual calendar (This will only be updated a whole term at a time though) 

The Classes page is another key page for your reference. Once in the correct 

class, you will find all the information you need relating to your child’s class. 

There is a brief resume for each class on what they’ve “been up to”, all the 

letters that pertain to their class that have been sent out and both the 

termly/weekly newsletters from your child’s class teacher/s as they are updated. 

 

 

In the Children’s section you will find information that your child will be 

interested in, the latest house team points for example, information on the 

leadership groups including their newsletters and in the Learning Zone, lots of 

fun packed things to do!  

 

Please take time to have a read, please let us know your thoughts and 

comments. 

 

Finally, we would kindly request that you do not copy or download any of the 

photos and please be aware that all the written and photographic  information 

contained within, is all subject to copyright. 

Should you find anything that is broken or information that you feel is incorrect, 

please contact us using the office@fawkham.kent.sch.uk email address. 

 

mailto:office@fawkham.kent.sch.uk


P.S. Please remember to check out the Photo Gallery in About Us and the header 

photos on each page – they are beautiful! 


